
Edinburgh  College’s
Diversity Calendar is now
even more colourful and
attractive. 

When you click on the
description of each special
event, you will be able to
explore more information.

Do let us know if there are other
events we should include in this
calendar.

We are launching a new way to help everyone at the College to report any
hate or misogyny incidents to us.  These incidents can be reported
anonymously or with contact details.  We need help with developing
awareness campaigns across the campuses.  Can you help?

Report
Anonymously

Report with 
Contact Details

EQUALITY NEWS @ EC

Equality, Diversity and Inclusion Lead
equality@edinburghcollege.ac.uk

This newsletter brings you the latest
equality news and developments at the
Edinburgh College.  Anyone at the
College is welcome to contribute to this
newsletter, please contact the EDI Lead
for more information.  

Call it Out
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A new Trans and Non-Binary
Inclusion Policy has been developed
to help the College to support
employees and students who wish
to change their gender identity. If
you would like to receive a copy of
the draft policy, please contact us.

We continue to develop new EDI
workshops for staff and students.  If your
team or class would be interested in
learning more about EDI practices, please
do get in touch.

The College is a member of Edinburgh
Legacy Review Supporters Network.  The
College has pledged to decolonising the
curriculum.  If you are interested in this
area of work or want to help the College
to become an anti-racist College, please
contact EDI Lead. 

Coming Soon

Similarly, the College has made a pledge to National Advisory Council on
Women and Girls (NACWG):

Edinburgh College is committed to embed gender equality in our education
and services, and promote positive behaviour towards women and girls in

the College community.

To see pledges made by other organisations, please visit
https://www.generationequal.scot/get-involved/make-your-pledge/

 Mainstreaming
WAX-ED is a college-wide strategic
group which progresses our Equality
Outcomes.  The next meeting is on
Friday 22 September 11am.

If you would like the college to
establish other interest groups,
please talk to us.
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